



Zagreb, 18 May 2020

To the attention of the members of the Presidential Troika of COSAC

Dear Colleagues,

The Croatian Parliament dissolved today, in expectation of parliamentary elections that will take place early this summer. Extraordinary agenda for today, that was only announced last Friday, unfortunately collided with the scheduled meeting of the Presidential Troika of COSAC, forcing us to reconvene the meeting. I regret any inconvenience this might have caused you.

Even though the Croatian Parliament will not meet again until the inauguration of the next parliamentary term, we remain committed to fulfilling our role in the framework of the parliamentary dimension of the Croatian Council Presidency. I would therefore like to reconvene the meeting of the Presidential Troika of COSAC for Wednesday, 20 May 2020 at 11.00hrs. The meeting would take place, as previously agreed, via videoconference and with the same agenda. If some of you are not able to participate in the videoconference, but would nevertheless like to share your positions or raise issues regarding the points of the proposed agenda of the meeting, I invite you to submit your opinions in writing.

Yours sincerely,

Domagoj Ivan Milošević

Chairman of the European Affairs Committee